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Matthew Burle

From: Christine Hunter 

Sent: 02 June 2021 11:07

To: Neighbourhood Planning

Cc:  Martin Hunter

Subject: Southbourne and Nutbourne Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sirs, 
 
We are unable to download the response form provided on your website , but wish to 
provide the following response: 
 
Martin and Christine Hunter 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Comments: 
 
The rural and semi-rural land surrounding Southbourne and Nutbourne provides one of the few breaks in the band 
of urbanisation that skirts the south coast. It forms a green pathway linking the South Downs to Chichester Harbour 
which is vital for wildlife and precious to residents and visitors. We also note that the proposals do not address 
infrastructure provision adequately, particularly for roads and drainage / sewerage.  
 
This plan threatens irreversible damage to a unique local environment and a more sensitive response to the nation’s 
housing problems should be sought. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Martin and Christine Hunter 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 

 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or 
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 




